








Dear Parent/Guardian 

Re: Parliament Trip – Year 8

Your child has shown interest in an educational tour and workshop at the Houses of Parliament taking place on Wednesday 27th September. This is an excellent opportunity to see inside one of the most important historical and political institutions in the country. 

Students will need to arrive at school at the normal time in normal school uniform and will aim to return by 5 o’clock, depending on traffic. We will be travelling to and from London in a coach which will drop and pick us up from the Houses of Parliament. Students will need to bring a packed lunch. During the trip students will be required to go through a security check (similar to an airport) so all non-essential items should be left at home for the day.

The cost of this trip is £21.00. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Should student behaviour cause concern over this period then we will withdraw the offer of a place.

Please return the reply slip below, cheque/cash and completed medical form to the General Office by Tuesday 12th September.

Kind regards


Miss Richards    
Assistant Head Teacher. 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Reply Slip –  For Pupil Services

I give permission for: ___________________________        Year Group: _______________

to attend Parliament on Wednesday 27th September. 

Cheque for £21 included	Yes/No
Cash for £21 included		Yes/No
Free School Meals:           	Yes/No

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please return completed slip and medical form to the General office.


Parent/Guardian signature: ____________________________   Date: _________________


